
 

 
 

A note from Sue White, CWC President 
 

March 16, 2020 
 

 

Ladies, 

Please be advised that the CWC luncheon and meeting for April 6, 2020 is 

cancelled.  Following the advice of our government officials – we need to stay 

home and away from crowds for an unknown amount of time.  I am asking each 

of you to check on our members, especially those who live alone.  A friendly 

telephone chat will certainly add cheer to someone’s day. Our luncheons and 

meetings will resume once our community is in the clear.  

If you have mailed your check for the April luncheon, Sandy Mefford will deposit 

all checks.  Sandy will keep a record and your money will be applied to a future 

luncheon.  With regards to the May and June luncheons, information will be forth 

coming toward the end of April via email. 

In the Miami Valley we have experienced more than our fair share of distress this 

past year.  Although most of us are senior citizens, we are tough and resilient and 

will get through this pandemic situation.  Take care, we can do this! 

Sue  


